
 

 

Lw2Bs 
 
January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The RS department has booked a weekly lecture with Chris Eyres, a senior examiner 
for OCR.  These lectures have been paid for by the department and all A-Level RS 
students are expected to attend.  
  
We intend to hold revision sessions each Tuesday (starting Tuesday 17 January) 
lunchtime in B20 from 12.50-1.45.  Students will need to bring their lunch which they 
can eat in B20.  This will be an opportunity to go through content and prepare for 
exams. 
  
We strongly recommend that all students attend one of these sessions.  If it is not 
possible for them to do so because of other commitments, we would hope that they 
would speak to us to arrange an alternative mutually agreeable time.  
  
If you wish to discuss this matter in more depth, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
  

L Wakefield 

 
Mrs L Wakefield 
Head of Religious Studies 
 
 


